
 
 

November 3, 2014 
 
John A. Yunker 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Baker Hughes Oilfield Operations, Inc. 
dba Baker Hughes INTEQ 
1058 Baker Hughes Drive 
Broussard, Louisiana 70518 
 
SUBJECT:  TERMINATION OF NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE NO. 17-27437-01 
 
By letter dated August 21, 2014, Mr. Phillip G. Simpkin informed the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) that Baker Hughes Oilfield Operations wished to terminate NRC radioactive 
materials license 17-27437-01 and combine this license into the existing NRC radioactive 
materials license 42-02964-01 also issued to Baker Hughes Oilfield Operations.  The NRC staff 
has concluded that all licensable radioactive material and locations of use identified in NRC 
license number 17-27437-01 can be combined into NRC license number 42-02964-01. 
 
Please find enclosed Amendment No. 13 to License No. 17-27437-01 authorizing your license 
termination.  An environmental assessment for this action is not required since this action is 
categorically excluded under 10 CFR 51.22(c)(14)(xi).  Please note that NRC license number 
42-02964-01 has been amended accordingly under a separate licensing action. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
You can contact me at 817-200-1189 if you have questions or require clarification on any of the 
information stated above. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 

 
Roberto J. Torres, M.S., Senior Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
Docket:  030-32818 
License:  17-27437-01 
Control:  584819 
 
Enclosure:  As stated 
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